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Initiation Report

Notification of acceptance of our project proposal entitled “Co-creation of a Center of 
Excellence in Big Data Engineering” was received on 14 March 2016. 

In response to the above, a process of initiation of this project has been started. A first-
level meeting between the Indian and UK co-applicants along with our industry partner has
been planned in early April. 

A couple of existing courses have been identified by the co-applicant institutions to be 
remodelled from a Big Data Engineering perspective, with industrial applications. 

A separate meeting has been scheduled in the week starting 28th March comprising the 
different laboratories under the Center for Data Sciences (CDS) at IIIT Bangalore. The 
objective of this meeting is to collect inputs and perspectives for creating a talent pool of 
research in Big Data Engineering. 
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